NOMINATIONS TO RMGC BOARD OF DIRECTORS

On November 8, 2021, the membership of RMGC will vote on the nominations for available Board positions. Hopefully, we will be able to vote in the Event Center (in person) at the Winter Membership Meeting on that date. The proposed nominees were chosen by a committee of RMGC members. 

Each of the individuals chosen presented their name for consideration to fill 4 Board of Director positions which will be vacated at the end of 2021. At the October RMGC Board meeting the nominations were presented. The slate presented by the nominating committee was unanimously approved by the Board to be voted on by the entire membership. At the membership meeting, nominations from the floor will be allowed for consideration.

The committee wants to thank all of you who have shown interest in participating on the Board. The following members have been selected as nominees for three-year terms: Lorin Anderson, Brock Arner, Rod Lee and Ed O’Dea.

According to the RMGC bylaws, the names of the nominees have been posted on the Club’s bulletin board located in the Pro Shop several weeks prior to the actual vote. 

The mission of the Rossmoor Men’s Golf Club (RMGC) is to provide an excellent golf experience while at the same time promoting fellowship and camaraderie among its membership.

If you have any questions, please call Brent Adkins at 256 509-5906 or email him at bj_adkins@comcast.net. 



 
